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St Osmund’s Open Day  

For prospective parents of they Year 5 admissions—September 2020 

 

Come and join us at one of our sessions. Our pupils will be on a normal 
timetable for the morning session and you will have the opportunity to 
be shown around the school by our student team. There will be a 
presentation at the start of the session as well as the opportunity to ask 
any questions you may have regarding our provision or the transfer 
process in general.  During the evening session there will be a 
presentation followed by a tour of our facilities. 
 

Tuesday 12th November 8.50am or 5pm 

St Osmund’s School, Barnes Way, Dorchester, 

Dorset, DT1 2DZ 

RSVP to office@stosmunds.dorset.sch.uk 

www.stosmunds.dorset.sch.uk 


